
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE FOR VARIANCE & MINOR SUBDIVISION 

TOWN OF BETHLEHEM 

 

The Bethlehem Zoning Board of Adjustments will hold a public hearing at the Bethlehem Town Hall on 

Wednesday, August 28, 2024, beginning at 5:00 pm to receive an application for a Variance from Article 

V, section B, District Objectives and Land Use Controls. Upon approval from the ZBA a second 

application for a minor subdivision will be presented to the Bethlehem Planning Board at 6:00 pm.  

Owner: Tyler Munroe for Ohana Stays LLC 

Property location: 92 Pinewood Ave, Tax Map 204 Lot 86.1, District 1 

1 acre to become 2 lots; .58 acre and .41 acre 

The public can participate in this hearing either in person or by Zoom video conference by following the link 

found on the Town of Bethlehem website bethlehemnh.org. The complete application is available for review in 

the Planning and Zoning Office at the Bethlehem Town Hall during regular business hours. 

 


